
 

 
 

DirectorySpot 2022-2023 
 

Naperville Central Home & School is excited to announce that we are once again using the app, 
DirectorySpot, for our school directory. You will now be able to access the school directory right from 
your smartphone or desktop and it will always be updated with the latest information! If you paid $15 
for the NCHS Home & School Directory on your Fee Statement during registration, you will receive 
access to the student directory through DirectorySpot. The App will become available by October and 
you will receive an email with instructions on how to access it. 
 
It is not too late to purchase the directory! Using the order form on the last page, please write a 
check for $15 made payable to Naperville Central High School. Please include your student’s ID 
number on the memo line of your check and note that it is for the directory. You can drop the check off 
at Naperville Central’s Main Office or mail to: Naperville Central High School, Attn: Home & School 
Directory Chair, 440 Aurora Ave, Naperville, IL 60540. 
 
Naperville Central Home & School is entirely supported by the sale of the Student/Parent Directory. 
Please consider purchasing this great family resource which will help support many programs at 
NCHS.  
 
Please read below to learn more about DirectorySpot.  
 

• The app will contain parent names, phone numbers, home address, parent email addresses and 
student names and grade levels  

 
• The app is very secure. Only parents that purchase the directory and staff of Naperville Central 

will be granted access. Each user will log on with their authorized email address and will set 
their own password. If you would like more information on security features, please visit: 
https://www.directoryspot.net/security.php.  
 

• If you would like to “opt out” of DirectorySpot and NOT have your family information 
included in the online directory, please send an email to the DirectorySpot Chair at 
nchsdirectoryspot@gmail.com by September 30.  
 

If you have any questions, please contact the DirectorySpot Chair, Babs Setty, at 
nchsdirectoryspot@gmail.com.  



 

 
 

Home and School Directory Order Form 
 
If you did NOT order a directory through registration, please complete the form below. 

Please return, along with a check for $15 made out to: 
Naperville Central High School 

Drop off or send this form to NCHS by 
Thursday, September 15. 

DirectorySpot App will be available by October. 
 

Thank you for your support, as this is our only fundraiser! 
 

Name: ___________________________________________ 
 
Student’s Name(s)/Grade(s):_________________________ 
 
Address: _________________________________________ 
 
Phone Number: ____________________________________ 
 
 
 
If you have any questions, feel free to contact the DirectorySpot Chair, Babs Setty, at: 
nchsdirectoryspot@gmail.com 
 


